## Pilon, Janet

**Subject:** Corona Virus

From: Joan Vernon

Sent: Friday, July 10, 2020 7:45 AM

To: DL - Council Only Subject: Corona Virus

Please do not mandate face masks. We Hamiltonians seem to be careful and responsible regarding social distancing and appropriately using masks. Please do not use your power for something that is not necessary. Also, please allow us all to worship as we choose...let's keep Canada free.

Thank you for listening and representing me and many other Hamiltonians justly and wisely.

Sincerely, Joan Vernon